CEC Meeting Minutes

September 13, 2011

Meeting was held at the Senator Inn after monthly luncheon.
Treasurer’s Report will be posted in the newsletter.

Voted to set the October meeting rate between $25-$50 dollars —David Lachance will make the final
decision after getting all the costs together. Being that the room will hold about 50 people, it will be first
come first serve. A notification will be sent soon.

There are several awards that may be considered. These awards recognize people for their work and
benefits the Chapter. A couple of names were presented and will be reviewed further.

Audio Conference is all set. Still working on a satellite location. And will be working on the CPA listing.

Voted to spend $50 for a LL Bean gift certificate for the October speaker (splitting the cost of a $100
certificate with IIA).

50/50 Raffle won by Mike Poulin netting $22.50.

Respectfully Submitted by,

Mary Colson, AGA Maine Chapter Secretary



